
Government 
Distribution of 
Free At-Home 
COVID-19 

Tests 

Starting January 19th, 2022, Americans
will be able to order a test online
at COVIDTests.gov.

To ensure broad access, the program will limit the number of tests sent to 

each residential address to four tests.

Tests will usually ship within 7-12 days of ordering

Get Your 4 Free At Home Test Here! 

https://www.covidtests.gov/
https://www.covidtests.gov/

